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N O T I F I C A T I O N 
 
 

Subject: Enhancement of the website (Decision XXVI/43) 
 
 
 
Dear Madam, Sir, 
 
The IAI Directorate notes that a review it has undertaken of its network and computer 
systems, as described in CoP-26 document Computer and network technologies, no. 
IAI/COP/26/201, suggested that the IAI website is unable to fully meet the information needs 
of the Parties, and requires substantial re-organization of its content and a more flexible and 
secure web content management system. 
 
In response to the above, the Conference of the Parties, at its 26th meeting (CoP-26, 
Antigua, Guatemala, 2018), adopted Decision XXVI/43 on the enhancement of the website: 
 

The Parties are invited to provide extraordinary resources and/or technical support for 
the enhancement of the IAI website including use of a new content management system 
and database technologies. 

 
The IAI Directorate is pleased to invite Parties to take note of Decision XXVI/43 and stresses 
that any collaboration will be much welcome. We would be grateful if Parties interested in 
contributing financial resources to complete the needed work contact the Directorate at 
soledad@dir.iai.int, at your earliest convenience. 
 
 
Please accept, Madam/Sir, the assurances of my highest consideration. 
 

 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 

Marcos Regis da Silva 
Executive Director 

                                                
1 Document available at http://www.iai.int/wp-content/uploads/iai-cop-26-20-e.pdf 


